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APDUDATE: 

After careful consideration of the existing resources and initiatives available to all city 
employees, including the Employee Assistance Program (EAP), the Office of Equity and 
Inclusion, and the APD Peer Support Program, we have determined that the current programs 
sufficiently support our diverse workforce. 

The Office of Equity and Inclusion, established in 2018, has been particularly successful in 
providing support and training across various demographic groups, contributing significantly to 
our inclusivity efforts. Additionally, the APD's Peer Support Program continues to offer 
valuable resources and mentorship opportunities for APD employees. 

Furthermore, the -Albuquerque Police Department provides comprehensive leadership training 
to supervisors and acting supervisors, emphasizing support and mentorship within a diverse / 
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Given the success and comprehensiveness of these existing programs, we believe that the 
current framework adequately meets the needs of our employees in terms of support and 
diversity initiatives. Therefore, the recommendation is denied at this time. 


